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Monday 15th April 2024 

Y1 Visit to Lincoln Castle 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

After completing a previsit last week, we are really looking forward to our visit 

to Lincoln Caslte on 25th April.  

Thank you to all those families that have paid £19.00 per child for the visit 

using the School Gateway. If you have not yet paid, please do so as soon as 

possible so that we can ensure that the cost of the visit is covered.   

On the day of visit the classroom doors will open at 8:45am to allow the 

children to visit the toilet and for us to complete the register, we hope to board 

the bus as close to 9am as possible.  

Children will be required to wear school uniform as normal and they will need 

to bring a coat and a water bottle only. As all children in Year 1 are entitled 

to a Universal Free School meal, the kitchen team at KEPS will be providing a 

packed lunch style meal for all children to have on the trip. This will include a 

choice of sandwich, which the children have been asked to select themselves. All 

dietary requirements will be catered for. 

We aim to be back in school to dismiss as normal from the classrooms at 3;30pm. 

Please do not try to collect children from the bus. We will keep you updated if 

there are any delays.  

If for some reason your child will not be attending the visit please inform us. 

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask, Regards, Year One Team  
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